The Philippine Department of Tourism - Sydney Office (PDOT) Invites qualified Sydney-based or
Philippine based companies to send proposal for the Engagement of Tour Operator / Ground
Handling Services for familiarization tour for Australian agents in the Philippines.

Attached is the detailed Terms of Reference.
Interested companies may submit their proposals not later than 30 September 2024 email to :

pura@tourismphilippines.com.au

cc: cassie@tourismphilippines.com.au

The following should be submitted together with the proposal:
1. Company brief and ABN;

2. CV of dedicated staff;

3. Travel and tourism-related industry clients for the last 5 years.

PDOT reserves the right to reject any and all bids. PDOT likewise reserves the right to accept the
proposal that it finds the most responsive to the TOR and the most beneficial to the office.
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